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Pictures from GT Day

Enjoy pictures from the 2024 Gloucester 

Township Day
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Save the Date: 5K Ruck/Walk
Join Marine Capt. Bodrog at his ruck/walk 

at Veterans park

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

June 13, 2024
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2024 Backhoe Roadeo

Public Works hosts competition to test heavy 

equipment skills

	 Celebrate a day of culture and community at this family-friend-
ly event that will feature local businesses, a cultural marketplace, deli-
cious food, live music, and plenty of entertainment for everyone!
	 The celebration will take place on Saturday, June 15th, at 1PM 
at the Veterans Memorial Park at 1261 Chews Landing Road. 

Music/Entertainment Line-Up:
1:00 PM  - Welcome/Introduction
1:00 PM  - Music by Lee Mims
2:00 PM  - Performance by Warriorettes
3:00 PM  - Music by Ron Johnston
3:15 PM  - Meet and Greet with Johnston Twins
4:00 PM  - Conclusion

CELEBRATE JUNETEENTH 
AT VETERANS PARK THIS SATURDAY! 



	 Photos by Dave Gruen

ENJOY PICTURES FROM 
GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP DAY

	 A video statement from Mayor David Mayer and Chief 
David Harkins regarding the reprehensible actions that dis-
rupted Gloucester Township Day.

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720317783892/
https://youtu.be/MstPHXEw5w8


	 Mayor Mayer visited the 2024 American Public 
Works Association Backhoe Roadeo hosted by the Gloucester 
Township Department of Public Works on June 11, 2024, at 
Gloucester Township Community Park. 
This annual event provides participants with heavy equipment 
to test their skills. Individuals were tested on their driving abil-
ity while navigating through an obstacle course. Competition 
included skill tests for backhoe, skid steer, mini excavator, and 
an electric zero-turn mower. Contestants must be current em-
ployees of a municipal or county public works agency.
There were 14 contestants from Bellmawr, Runnemede, Had-
donfield, Roxbury, Pitman, and other towns. Congratulations 
to Haddonfield - the grand champion!
The event raised $1200 for Shades of Worship Church for 
their food bank that serves Gloucester Township area. 

	 Gloucester Township Mayor David Mayer is happy to an-
nounce a collaboration with the Gloucester Township Economic 
Development Partnership Corporation (GTEDP) to host an in-per-
son Business Education Workshop, sponsored by Gloucester Town-
ship Neighborhood Preservation Program.
Topic: Examining the Retail Customer Experience: Enhancing Val-
ue to Drive Loyal, Profitable Customers
Facilitator: Dennis Paris, GTEDP President and award-winning 
Temple University/Fox School of Business professor of marketing 
practice. Dennis has a broad business background and experience 
with facilitating workshops for small and large domestic and inter-
national businesses.
For more information and to register, please visit:

To lean more about the information session and to register, please 
CLICK HERE.

PUBLIC WORKS HOSTS 
ANNUAL BACKHOE ROADEO

https://glotwp.com/economic-development/gtedpc-business-education-workshop/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR33fj8UMepo2yZ5ruLkdDnlGrftufiOoFSZh8U6z2UL4WesrxFgyoFvQIU_aem_AZG-bq7_fU3PM_rqYCw-RYqv2xCcgij9XaSwsqMQcMbbionZyJibAf6GtVaRKp0vdOXSts31fPOOUDvkbqZmv4rg


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 
from Hider Lane 
Senior Center!


